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During the Labor Day Holiday Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories (PDL) will be reducing our 

hours of operation.  

 

Patient Service Center Hours: 

 

• Monday, September 5th – all Patient Service Centers will be closed 

 

Client Services Hours: 

 

• Monday, September 5th – open between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m  

 

Logistics: 

If you need a special consideration or specimen pick-up on September 5th, please contact our Logistics 
Department at 805-879-8100, Option 2. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact PDL Client Services at (805) 879-8100 
 


